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Despite the tumultuous weather we experienced earlier this month, repair works to the Portsea 
sandbag seawall are continuing with delivery of new sandbags and removal of the old bags well 
underway.  The temporary rock bund assisted in preventing any damage to the sandbag wall 
during recent storm events.  

Contractors are progressing from the eastern end of the sandbag seawall, with approximately 
25% of the wall now complete. 

In the coming 2 weeks, the timber handrail at the rear of the sandbag seawall (pictured) will be 
removed to allow the final rows to be laid in this section and eventually replaced further back. 

A geotechnical investigation on the stability of the cliffs immediately east of the sandbag seawall 
is underway and expected to be completed by the end of April. 
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